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June 9, 2021 

 

Notice in accordance with the Nisga’a Ts’amiks Vancouver Society Bylaw and the 

Nisga’a Elections Act 

 

NOTICE OF 2021 BY-ELECTION 

For Non-NLG Directors of 

Nisga’a Ts’amiks Vancouver Society 

 

In accordance with the Bylaws of the Nisga’a Ts’amiks Vancouver Society (the 

“Society”), the voting day for the by-election to fill two seats for the Board of Directors 

will be  

 

Wednesday August 18, 2021 

  

Nisga’a citizens residing in the Vancouver Nisga’a Urban Local electoral boundary who 

are 18 years of age or older on or before August 18, 2021 are eligible to vote in this by-

election.  

 

Please ensure that your voter information is current. 

 

A voting place may be established within the Vancouver area for eligible voters to vote 

in person, if the pandemic restrictions are lifted. Alternatively, voters may vote by mail-in 

ballot or electronic ballots. Further information regarding voting options will be posted. 

 

 

For more information, and to update your voter information please contact: 

 

Esther Adams, Elections Officer (on behalf of the society) 

Telephone: 1-866-633-2715 

Email: esthera@nisgaaelections.ca 
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